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Dear All 
  
As you know, the Authority has received a determination request from LIME relating to the use of routing 
numbers to route calls in an LNP environment, which you have been copied in on.   
  
Given that the agreed LNP implementation date is at the end of this month, and that the matter needs to 
be resolved before then, the Authority considers that an expedited procedure is appropriate.  You are 
therefore directed to provide your views on the substance of the determination request to the Authority, no 
later than 5 p.m. on 24 January 2012.  When you file your submission, please send it to 
consultations@icta.ky. 
  
In your submission, please set out your full rationale for your view together with all supporting 
documentation. 
  
Please note, all submissions filed in this proceeding should be copied to the other parties in the “To:” field 
above at the same time they are filed with the Authority.  Also, all submissions will form part of the public 
record of this proceeding.  
  
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Russell 
  
Dr Russell Richardson 
General Counsel and Head of Licensing and Compliance 
Information and Communications Technology Authority (ICTA) 
_ Phone: (345) 746-9610 
_ Cell: (345) 525-2506 
_ Fax: (345) 945-8284 


